Elizabeth Teague
Fairfield
LD 2283

I am in support of LD 2268 and urge the committee to vote “aught to pass.”

We need strong legislation to keep weapons out of the hands of people in mental
health crisis or with severe mental health challenges who are in danger of harming
themselves or harming others. We need to be able to do more to prevent incidents like
the one in Lewiston and to help keep our children and schools safe.

Thank you,
Elizabeth



